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Reception of the occasion of Easter celebration is given
at Russian Consulate General in New York
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On Bright Wednesday, April 18, an official reception on the occasion of Easter celebration was given at
the Consulate General of the Russian Federation in New York on behalf of Consul General A.
Yushmanov, his wife, and Archbishop Justinian of Naro-Fominsk, administrator of the Patriarchal
parishes in the USA, website of the Patriarchal parishes in the USA reports.

Cultural programme included Russian romances and opera arias as well musical improvisations
performed by singers of St. Nicholas Cathedral.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/54294/
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